

West End Academy Regent Street Hemsworth Pontefract WF9 4QJ Tel: 01977 616732

Headteacher: Mr C Johnson

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we are fundraising for Children in Need and NSPCC. The fundraising event for children in years 1-6 will be held on **Friday 17th November 2017.** Children in Foundation stage will be having their own fundraising event at a later date.

There will be a non-uniform day and a theme of crazy hair! Coloured spray may be used on your child's hair but this must be done before school. No spray will be allowed in school. Your child can wear any item of clothing (with the exception of fancy dress costumes and football tops). Prizes will be given in each class to the child with the best crazy hair!

We kindly ask for a suggested donation of £1 to wear non-uniform for the day and an additional £1 if your child comes to school with crazy hair. As always, your support is greatly appreciated and you have always been very generous; please be generous this year too!

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Fidler
Teacher & Trust Leader of Education







West End Academy is part of Wakefield City Academies Trust an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education. It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company No: 07462885), whose registered office is at The D'Hervart Suite, The Refectory, The Nostell Estate, Nostell, Wakefield, WF4 IAB www.wcatrust.org